PUBLIC FACILITIES
January 28, 2021

MEMBERS PRESENT ALSO PRESENT
Chairman Skultety Mayor Batry Traci Bentley
Alderman Dorchinecz Alderman Budd ‘ Steve Dorchinecz
Alderman Olive Alderman Bryant Bill Newberry
Alderman Driskell Superintendent Mann Doug Brown

‘ Chief Wheeler Bill Sleeman

Marcia Neal
Chairman Skultety called the meeting to order at 6:00 P.M.

POLICE DEPARTMENT PARKING _

Chief Wheeler explained that the police department parking lot is all broken up and needs to be replaced. A
grant was applied for but was rejected. Chief Wheeler received 4 quotes for this project; Phill Tullis
$62,180.00, Kevin Hamell $60,430.00, Solid Rock $57,830.00 and R&B Peters $41,500.00. Alderman Bryant
suggested a bid specification to be put out to assure all bids received are the same. Bill Sleeman advised he
could get all the measurements and have something put together by February 3, 2021. This bid will be very
basic and cost under $1,000.00 to prepare. The cost for this project is not in the 2020/2021 FY Budget but it was
discussed that it would be covered by Ward V or split petween all Wards. The project would not be able to be
complete until warmer weather so it could also be included in the 2021/2022 FY Budget.

Motion by Alderman Driskell and seconded by Alderman Dorchinecz to recommend to the City Council to
allow Benton & Associates prepare the bid specifications for the Police Department parking lot, at cost not to
exceed $1,000.00. Motion carried 4-0.

Motion by Alderman Driskell and seconded by Alderman Dorchinecz to adjourn. Motion carried 4-0. Meeting
adjourned at 6:29 P.M.

Public Facilities Committee
Chris Skultety, Chairman



